Phone: (904) 255-7373
Fax: (904) 353-8837

John Keane
Executive Director -
Administrator

POLICE AND FIRE PENSION FUND

ONE WEST ADAMS STREET, SUITE 100
JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202-3616
“We Serve. . .and We Protect”

June 19, 2015

Mr. Douglas Beckendorf, State Actuary

Department of Management Services, Division of Retirement
Bureau of Local Retirement Systems

Post Office Box 9000

Tallahassee, FL 32315-9000

Dear Mr. Beckendorf:

Enclosed is the May 4, 2015 Actuarial Impact Statement with Certification for
City of Jacksonville Ordinance 2015-304, amending the Jacksonville Police
and Fire Pension Fund. Also enclosed is a Copy of Ordinance 2015-304 and
Revised Exhibit 1. The Ordinance was passed by the Jacksonville City
Council on June 9, approved by the Police and Fire Pension Board on June 19,
and signed into law by Mayor Brown on June 19, 2015.

I also enclose a letter dated June 15, 2015 from Pension Board Consultants,
Inc., recognizing the changes in the Plan authorized by Ordinance 2015-304,
amending the City contribution requirement for the Fiscal Year beginning
October 1, 2015.

On behalf of the Board, I extend our appreciation to you and your Staff. Have
a great day.

Sincerely,

Cl(rm\ﬁmu—\

John Keane
Executive Director — Administrator

Enclosure

cc:  Board of Trustees
Mayor Alvin Brown
Jarmon Welch
Council Secretary



